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The Wallace fountain at Dunkerque is in desperate 
need of restoration. Erosion is eating away the 
caryatids as documented in the photos captured on 
July 2, 2023. 

 

If anyone has additional information about the 
history or origin of this fountain, please share it by 
contacting us at admin@wallacefountains.org.  
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